Ministry of the Solicitor General Ministère du Solliciteur général

Public Safety Division Division de la sécurité publique



25 Grosvenor St. 25 rue Grosvenor

12th Floor 12^e étage

Toronto ON M7A 2H3 Toronto ON M7A 2H3

Telephone: (416) 314-3377 Téléphone: (416) 314-3377 Télécopieur: (416) 314-4037 Télécopieur: (416) 314-4037

MEMORANDUM TO: All Chiefs of Police and

Commissioner Thomas Carrique Chairs, Police Services Boards

FROM: Richard Stubbings

Assistant Deputy Minister Public Safety Division

SUBJECT: 2021-2022 Civil Remedies Grant Program

DATE OF ISSUE: October 28, 2020
CLASSIFICATION: General Information
RETENTION: December 15, 2020

INDEX NO.: 20-0158 PRIORITY: Normal

At the request of the Ministry of the Attorney General (MAG), I am sharing information regarding the 2021-2022 Civil Remedies Grant Program, which includes program revisions to better support victims, prevent victimization, and encourage a wider range of community partners to apply.

Please see the attached memo from Vivienne Lipman, A/Assistant Deputy Attorney General for further details.

As indicated in the attached memo, any interested applicants should visit the Transfer Payment Ontario <u>website</u> to access the Program Guidelines and Application Instructions on November 3, 2020. Please note the application deadline of **5:00 pm on December 15, 2020 EST.**

If you have any questions, please contact the Program Coordinator at: MAG_CivilRemediesGrants@ontario.ca.

Sincerely,

Richard Stubbings

Assistant Deputy Minister

Public Safety Division

Attachments